Dear Jennifer,

I would like it to be known that I object in the strongest terms to waste being collected at 6am. In good faith
I commented on the planning application that 8am as originally stated was a good thing for residents, it is
rather sneaky of the Trust to try to change that now. Any delivery on Huntley Street will wake our residents
so I hope the Council will support us in not allowing this to happen.

Cllr Harrison will remember from years ago me complaining about the noise from Huntley street of waste
collection from the Cruciform building. (This was before the old hospital was demolished so I couldnt see
where it was coming from, as soon as I found out the Council supported us by getting them to change to a
less noisy vehicle, however the noise still wakes us up.) In fact this collection woke me this morning at
6.30am. Its scems very likely to me that the new buildings waste collection will be of the same volume.

1 look forward to Camden ensuring the rights of residents are put first this time, especially in light of the fact
the planning application stated 'no noisy deliveries before 8am'.

In hope,

Jo Hurford




